
 

 

 
 

Dear Participant  
We require personal information to assist us in the management of this programme and for health 
and safety purposes, for example, to ensure speedy and accurate communication in the Case of an 
Emergency. 
This form must be completed by the participant or Parent/Guardian (if under 18) before you or your 
child can participate in the Every Body Active 2020 funded programme. 
Please return this form before commencement of the programme/event. (No Form = No Activities) 
 

Thank you for your support      
The Ards and North Down EBA 2020 team   

Participant Details 

Name of          Post Code 
Participant                                                                                       
 

Home Address                                                                                       Email 

 

Date of Birth Age                                         Mob  

Gender                                                      Do you have a Disability:  Y               N                  
M / F/Other                                             (please tick)                                 
 

Emergency Contact Name    Contact No. 

If Under 18 
 

Parent/Guardian NameName                                              Contact No. 
  

Waiver/Parental Consent (if applicable): I do hereby give permission for my child to attend an 
EBA2020 event/programme. I understand that Sport NI or Ards & North Down Borough Council, its 
servants, agents and employees are not under any liability whatsoever in respect of personal injury, 
loss or damage however caused while attending.  
 

Parent/Guardian Signature:                                                                                            Date:            

Medical Declaration 
Please state any Medical Conditions/Disabilities that the leaders/coaches should be made aware of. 
For example, allergies, asthma, heart conditions, any sensory or physical impairments.  
Please note: for certain conditions GP consent may be required.  
 
 

 
Please see overleaf to read Privacy Notice. 

Every Body Active 2020, 
Ards and North Down Borough Council, Londonderry Park, Portaferry Road BT23 8SG, T: 

0300 013 3333 ext 40338 – E: everybodyactive@ardsandnorthdown.gov.uk 
 
 

Every Body Active 2020 Registration Form 
 



 

Please tick to confirm that you have read the privacy statement and consent to participating  

Do you consent for images/videos to be used for promotion purposes? If yes, please tick here                
Please note you have the right to withdraw consent to the use of your image at any time by contacting 
the Council by e-mail: dataprotection@ardsandnorthdown.gov.uk or by phone at 0300 013 3333 

 

Do you consent to receive the promotional material outlined above? If yes, please tick here                
Please note you have the right to withdraw consent to the use of your image at any time by contacting 

the Council by e-mail: dataprotection@ardsandnorthdown.gov.uk or by phone at 0300 013 3333 

 
 

ration For 
Sport Northern Ireland Every Body Active 2020 (EBA 2020) Privacy Notice 

Personal information collected in this form is required for the purposes of fulfilling a participation agreement 
between us, in which you are requesting to participate in this programme. The special category information 
you have provided, in the form of medical information, is processed for health and safety purposes in order to 
protect the health and wellbeing of participants.  
 
The information you provide will not be shared with any third parties, however, non-identifying information 
will be shared with our programme Partners (Local Council) in the area in which you currently reside. This 
information will be for used for analysis of participation figures in council run sport and fitness 
activities/classes as part of the Every Body Active 2020 programme. Your personal information will be held for 
a period of one year following the end of the EBA 2020, with non-identifying analyatical information being held 
by SportNI in line with its Retention and Disposal Policy.  
 
Questions relating to the use of your personal information should be directed to the Everybody Active Team at 
Londonderry Park, Newtownards, Portaferry Road, BT23 8SG, tel: 0300 013 3333 ext 40338  or email: 
everybodyactive@ardsandnorthdown.gov.uk.  

 
 
Photographs 
Photographs/Videos may be taken by official photographers/videographers at events and used for 
promotional purposes. Participants will be notified of this before session begins. Images of specific, identifiable 
individuals will only be used with the explicit const of the individual. Images will be retained for a period of one 
year. You may withdraw your consent to the use of images at any time, however, it should be noted by 
participants that it may not be possible to immediately destroy published images but all reasonable efforts will 
be taken by the Council to do so.  

 
 
 
Promotional Communications 
Local Council / Sport Northern Ireland would like to contact you, with your consent, for the following 
reasons  

• To take part in EBA2020 surveys with the aim of improving services. 

• To offer tailored activities/classes based on your analysed data. 

• To offer incentive schemes for EBA2020 participation. 

• To offer opportunity to participate in programme focus groups giving feedback on the programme 
with the aim of improving future services/programmes for your community.  

 

 
 

 
Waiver: I understand that Sport NI or Ards & North Down Borough Council, its servants, agents and 
employees are not under any liability whatsoever in respect of personal injury, loss or damage 
however caused while attending this EBA2020 event/programme. 
 

Print Name: _________________________________ 
 

Signature: 
 

Date: 

uk 
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